
 

This Christmas Season the HSA is asking you to share your 

MERRY 

MISCHIEF 

 

 

Get in the Christmas spirit with the SJRCS community! 
 

Many of us have a mischievous elf or elves from the North Pole who 

show up for the holidays. We would like you to take a picture of 

yourself with 1 or 2 crazy things your elf does this holiday season or if 

you don’t have an elf or have outgrown your elf, take a photo in your 

craziest ugly Christmas sweater or clothing and share. Anything goes as 

long as it isn’t inappropriate.   

 

Send your photo to HSA@sjrcs.org and we’ll compile them into a fun 

video to share so you can see all the “Merry Mischief” happening in the 

SJRCS community! 
 

Email your photo by Monday, December 13th to be included. 

Photos/video will be posted to YouTube for viewing, and may be shared 

via SJRCS social media (no names will be included), so submission of a 

photo represents your agreement to have your picture 

included/posted/shared. 
 

We can’t wait to see what “Merry Mischief” comes your way! 
 


